
Kingston Parish Hall Report 

To KPC 9/11/2022 

 

 

• Windows decision by 4th November (not in time for papers to go out but will be by the 

meeting 

• Solar 

Invoice for Deposit received for £4 670.55. Awaiting confirmation of start date. 

Permission required from Electricity supplier to feed back into the National Grid if we have 

three-phase batteries so we will commission panel installation and hope permission is 

granted before work commences so it can be done in one go. 

• The committee is becoming more familiar with our roles, especially the new members. 

• Conflict between charge for hiring the Hall but not the pavilion. Kingston Craft Ale Society 

have cancelled their monthly bookings from January in favour of holding their meetings in 

the Pavilion. where the hire charges are perceived to be lower or non-existent for village 

residents.  

David Hoare 

 


